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Subject: INVITATION - EU Internet Forum Senior Officials Meeting 16 November

The EU Internet Forum (EUIF) was created in 2015, bringing together tech companies, civil society,
governments, academia and law enforcement to counter terrorist and violent extremist content online.
Since then, the Forum has been extended to cover the topic of online child sexual abuse. Countering the
developing threat landscape and responding efficiently to the dynamic approaches of bad actors makes
cooperation and exchange between all stakeholders indispensable.

The goal of the EU Internet Forum is to agree on common approaches to detect and address harmful
material online to keep our societies safe. In this context, we greatly appreciate TikTok’s interest in
joining the EU Internet Forum. In view of becoming a member, we welcome that TikTok agreed to
present its activities to the members of the Forum and we warmly invite you to do so at the next EUIF
Senior Officials meeting, taking place virtually on 16 November 2021 from 16:30 -18:00 CET .

We would appreciate hearing about TikTok’s efforts on content moderation techniques to prevent and
detect harmful material on your platform, transparency reporting, special measures to protect minors,
cooperation with law enforcement and engagement in international initiatives and organisations dealing
with violent extremist and terrorist content online and/or child sexual abuse online.

We kindly as you to register to the event by clicking on this link to our registrations platform. Here is

also a link to the website.
Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us.

We are looking forward to meeting you virtually.

Kind regards,

The EU Internet Forum Team





